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INTEGRATED PERFORMANCE REPORT 2016/17 QUARTER 3 

 
The Panel received the Integrated Performance Report 2016/17 Quarter 3. Members asked 
a number of questions which were answered during the debate. 
 
The additional comments in the finance section of the report were well received by the 
Panel. One Member stated that those comments answers a lot of questions Members may 
have. 
 
When discussing employment figures, Members asked if they should be brought before the 
Panel however they were told that the Employment Committee already review and scrutinise 
employment figures so any scrutiny by the Panel would be a duplication. 


